OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

CITY HALL
10300 TORRE AVENUE + CUPERTINO, CA 95014-3255
CUPERTINO TELEPHONE: (408) 777-3223 « FAX: (408) 777-3366

CUPERTINO TECHNOLOGY, INFORMATION, AND
COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Technology,
Information, and Communications Commission scheduled for Wednesday, January 02,
2019 will be cancelled due to a lack of quorum. The next regular meeting will be
Wednesday, February 06, 2019 beginning at 7:00 p.m., City Hall Conference Room A,
10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014.

Dated this 17th day of December, 2018

sl 2t

Bill Mitchell ~
Chief Technology Officer




